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 Claudio Calcagno OBJ2015/6955/P 12/01/2016  08:01:04 My main concerns relate to:

1) the colour and style of the buildings at 156-164 Grays Inn Rd (grey concrete, I understand), which 

would be wholly inconsistent with the style of the surrounding buildings.

2) the length of the works, bringing very significant - and disproportionate - levels of noise and 

incovenience for a long period (I understand 3 years).
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